
PARISH NEWSLETTER 

25 th/26th September 2021 
Twenty – Sixth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

Parish Office Mon/Thurs or Fri 061 353454 
Parish Website: pwbbparish.com 

Email: pwbbparishoffice@gmail.com 

First Holy Communion – Ballybrown 
Saturday 02 October at 10.30am and 2.00pm 

We encourage all families to be responsible in relation to Covid 
19 guidelines which are currently in place for our safety. 

Programme of Lay Pastoral Ministry: The Diocese of Limerick have 23 

lay women and men across the Diocese who are taking part in a programme of 
Lay Pastoral Ministry and Leadership even throughout Covid.  They are finding it 
very rewarding and fulfilling. When they conclude their programme, they will be 
available to work in ministry and leadership in their own local parishes and 
pastoral units as well as assisting with the provision of pastoral opportunities at 
Diocesan level. 
We are now looking for new candidates and will host information evenings 
throughout the Diocese later in the Autumn.  If you feel called to be involved in 
this exciting and important initiative keep an eye out for the dates of these 
evenings or contact Rose O’Connor at  061 350000 for further details. 

 

Patrickswell Friday Club - October 1st  

Due to COVID-19 The Friday Club have not met since March 2020, with 

the current government guidelines in place it is now safe to do so again. 

Over the years the Friday Club has been a wonderful social connection for 

all those who have attended and enjoyed it every week, it is very important 

to keep that connection going as much as possible. The bus will re-

commence the usual route on Friday October 1st, anyone who would 

like to use the bus could they please contact Teresa on 061-320303 so 

that the driver can be informed of their pick-up. 

 

On Saturday October 9th, The Hail Holy Queen Conference will be on Radio 
Maria Ireland at 2pm.  Guest speakers include Bishop John Keenan, Dr. Patrick 
Kenny, Fr. Gerry McCloskey, and Dr. Blythe Kaufman. 

On the following day (Sunday Oct 10th), the Coastal Rosary will take place 
at 2.30pm.  We encourage you to gather safely being mindful of COVID 19 
regulations.  Simply sign up a Rosary location at www. 
coastalrosaryireland.ie or text your location to 087 278 6552.  

Music at Mass: Many thanks to our singers and musicians for contributing so 

much to song and music and helping keep up our spirits during the Covid 
pandemic.  In looking forward to when the current restrictions on congregational 
singing are lifted, we are meanwhile hoping for some more individuals or family 
groups to join this aspect of worship by offering their talents of singing or instrument-
playing.  For anyone who might be interested, this wouldn't be a weekly commitment 
but an opportunity to use your talents every few weeks.  Please give this your 
consideration and contact Fr Mike or the Parish Office or the Sacristans in 
Patrickswell or Ballybrown if you would be willing to serve the Parish in this 
way.Thank you.  

Updated Government Covid 19 Guidelines from 6th Sept. 
άReligious services and ceremonies (for example Baptisms, First 
Communions, Confirmations, Weddings & Funerals) can proceed with 50% 
of venue capacity, regardless of immunity status of attendees. 
(Subject to appropriate protective measures including social distancing as 
much as possible, hand sanitising, face masks etc). 
All other measures designed to minimise necessary physical interaction 
during services should be maintained.” 
In view of this every 2nd row is now available, families or social pods are 
encouraged to use full rows.  Some parishioners may still wish to attend 
mass from outside the church. 

PARISH WEEKLY MASSES ONLY 
Patrickswell: Weekdays at 9.30am. 
Saturday at 6.30pm & Sunday at 11.30am. 
Adoration: Saturdays 8.30am – 11.30am. 
Ballybrown:    Weekdays at 10.30am unless there is a funeral scheduled. 
Saturday at 8.00pm & Sunday at 10.00am. 
Churches open for quiet prayer from 11am to 5.30pm. 
Baptisms: Please book 1 month in advance with The Parish Office. 
For Patrickswell Church you may book also with Maria the Sacristan.  
We are very grateful to the Cleaning and Sanitising Teams for their 
continued high standard of maintenance and sanitising our two 
Churches.  Without their time, support and presence we could not 
open our Churches safely.  Thank You. 

Recent Baptisms: We welcome into our Christian 
Community: Noel Drummond, Ballybrown. 
Séanie & Ché McSweeney, Patrickswell. 
   Offertory collection last weekend - €1031.45. 
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